
To whom it may concern:  
I vehemently oppose the bill advocating forin person voting. Oregon's current system has been 
tried and proven safe, fair, and essentially fraud free. I have voted by mail in every election that I 
resided in Oregon since I turned 18. I am a parent and a public school teacher, taking a day off 
work to wait at the polls is an obstacle to voting rather than a help. Please do not fix something 
that isn't broken. 
Regards, 
Lisa Piscitello 
Curry County resident 


